
grow food
grow flowers
bring your children
play outside
enjoy nature
make friends

GROWING EDEN
Growing Eden is funded in South Vancouver, growing a food secure
community for refugees, newcomers or low income neighbours as a
family-based gardening program.  We welcome babies, preschoolers,
school-aged kids, parents and seniors! The program is FREE to attend.

We meet Tuesday's next to Family Place from 11 a.m. - 2 p.m. starting May 17, 2022.
Register www.farmerson57th.ca/programs/growing-eden/ or by email growingeden@farmerson57th.ca
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